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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our personal development curriculum at Bloxwich Academy meets all statutory guidance and 
prepares pupils for adult life.  This includes Relationships and Sex Education, Health 
Education, Citizenship, Careers and PSHE.  Our RSHE policy is available for parents and 
carers to read on our website:  
 
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Bloxwich-RSHE.pdf 
 
We also have a dedicated personal development page where you can find out more 
information about our personal development curriculum.   An important part of our 
curriculum is enhancing our provision with expert external speakers – we have included an 
overview for you and will write home to inform you when pupils are receiving assemblies or 
workshops about sensitive issues.  
 
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/personal-development/ 
 
It is important to us at Bloxwich Academy that we take account of the range of support that 
we can offer to our pupils.  During term time, we are able to offer support through our 
various Pupil Services.  We understand, that when pupils are not in school, there may be 
occasions where you, yourselves would like to access support or information.  The link below 
is a document which provides hyperlinks, contact details and a summery of the support 
available from each of the external agencies.  This document is also available on our personal 
development page under signposting support. Please use the link below to have direct access. 
 
https://bloxwichacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/Signposting-Support.pdf  
 
As well as providing information about our personal development curriculum, we also 
regularly post good news stories to show the activities, workshops and charity events that 
pupils are involved with.  We will be updating the website and social media regularly with 
these events.  We will be updating the school website, social media and writing to you to 
inform you of any changes to the curriculum, charitable events or calendared events 
throughout the year.  
 
If you have any questions regarding our Personal Development Curriculum, please contact 
Miss Williamson via Postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mr J Till   
Headteacher 
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